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April 6, 2020 

Meals During School Closure 

 

Adelphoi Education Services understands that school breakfasts and lunches can be an important part of our students’ 
everyday nutrition plan.  During this school closure, it becomes even more of a burden on each of our families to provide 
meals to students that would typically be eating them at school. 

Please look on your home district’s website for information on free drop-n-go food sites near you.  Additionally, many 
local businesses are offering free meals to students in need in most communities.  If you are finding it difficult to 
connect with any of these opportunities, please contact your principal or any of the staff members of Adelphoi 
Education Services and we will work to ensure you are provided with meals during this difficult time. 

 

 

 


